MINUTES OF
THE BENTON COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
BOARD MEETING 31 August 2009

Minutes - Leila Crawford
The wminutes of Last boavd weeting were read and approved.

Treasurer’'s Report — Gene Neweomb
Gene reviewen our current lneome and expenses.

Programs - Dave Kribs
The following programs have been planned:
September: Show § Tell
October: German Records presented by Mary Dean Snelling
November: English Records presented by Susan Hayes
December: Christiuas program
Other: Historical tnterpretation and a presentation on Oregon during the CLvil
\Wayr

Librarian - Sandra Potter
The Libra Yy Lm,\/awtargj has been completed.
A new book arrived giving addresses of US courthouses.
The Library is not accessible due to major construction.

Book Committee - Damaris Reywnolos
Damavis will wmake two purchases. Owne is a CD about English Origing of New
england and the other has information on Virginia wilitary records

Newsletter - Terry Green
Tervy will put a lead article in the newsletter about a change in parking for the
general meetlng and the closure of the Library due to the musewnm road construction.

Membership ~ Leila Crawford
We have 2 new members for the 2009-2010-membership year.

Host - Dean, Johnson
Our enack sliguup Ls good through February. Dean will have o sign up List for the
vemainder of the Year at the next general meeting.

Old Business
The cooperntive genealogy conference with Linw County has been canceled.

New Buslingss
Damaris suggested we put on a beginmner genealogy class at the sewior oenter. She
thinks there are many people who are tnterested tn genenlogy and we might gain.

some new menmbers.
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Talking about the senior center brought up the question of leaving our brochures there.
Bill Will aske for permission and leave a display box.

Our soclety will have a display at the state fair. Bl Gleaves volunteered to fill the
last shift with sandy Potter.

Bl mentioned the Natlonal Genealogical Convention would be held in Utah this year.
He will email the details to Terry to put in our newsletter.

At a Later date, our society by-laws will be reviewed and updated if necessary.
Terry Greew ano Leila Crawford will be a part of the nomdnation committee. We will
nsk for two more volunteers at the general meeting. The following positions will be
open for new officers: Vice President, Membership, and Librarian. we will also seek a
new publisher for the newsletter.

Annpuncements

The next meeting will be Mondn Y, 28 Septembar 2009

Respeotfully submitted,

Leila crawford
Secreta Y






